
 

 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

BLOOMINGTON HISTORIC PRESERVATION 

COMMISSION 

Bloomington Police Department 

305 S. East Street, Bloomington, IL 

Second Floor – Osborn Room 
 

SEPTEMBER 16, 2021 at 5:00 PM 

The Public is hereby noticed that the Bloomington Historic Preservation Commission 

meeting that is scheduled for September 16, 2021 at 5:00 PM has been canceled.  

There will be a special meeting held on September 14, 2021 at 5:00 PM. The agenda and 

packet will be posted under separate cover. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held Thursday, October 21, 2021 at 5:00 PM.  
 

Agendas will be available at on the City’s website for this meeting at www.cityblm.org. Individuals 

wishing to provide emailed public comment must email comments to publiccomment@cityblm.org 

at least 15 minutes before the start of the meeting. Individuals wishing to speak in-person may register 

at cityblm.org/register at least 5 minutes before the start of the meeting. 

 

For further information contact: 

Economic & Community 

Development Department 

Government Center, 2nd Floor 

115 E Washington Street 

Bloomington, IL 61701 

Phone: (309)434-2226, Fax: (309)434-2857 

comdev@cityblm.org 
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